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SCWCC Approves 2016 Maximum Weekly Compensation Rate

At the Business Meeting on December 14, 2015, the Commission approved the
maximum weekly compensation rate at $784.03 for injuries arising on and
after January 1, 2016.

To read the full advisory from the Commission, please click here.

For questions, please contact one of MGC's workers' compensation attorneys.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation.
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